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The United Nations Human Settlements Programme (UN-Habitat) presents its 
compliments to the Permanent and Observer Missions to UN-Habitat and has the honor, on 
behalf of the Chair of the Ad-Hoc Working Group on working methods of the Executive Board, 
(Argentina)  and the Co-Chair (Kenya), to invite Member States to the  third meeting of the Ad-
Hoc working group on working methods of the Executive Board to be held on Wednesday 4 
March  2020 from 9:30 a.m. in Conference Room 4 at the UNON compound.  

  
The provisional agenda for the meeting is as follows: 

1) Adoption of the Agenda 

2) Discussions on the Co-Chairs’ discussion paper  

3) Any other matters 

The version of the Co-Chair’s discussion paper as after the meeting held on 26 February 
2020 is attached and will support agenda item 2.  
 
 The United Nations Human Settlements Programme avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the Permanent and Observer Missions to UN-Habitat the assurance of its highest 
consideration. 
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